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Thursday, 01 April 2021 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians, 

We pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health. Ameen. 

Urgent Appeal 
 

We have an urgent project underway for the New Girls’ Madrasah.  
 

A brand new car park needs to be built urgently (behind the building) before the New Girls’ Madrasah building can 

open. 
 

The approximate cost of this project is £65,000 - £70,000. 
 

The car park will have the capacity for 25 – 30 cars and will be used for outdoor activities as well. 
 

The car park will also help ease traffic congestion around the area during pick-up/drop-off times and increase the 

safety of the children and parents. 
 

You, the parents/guardians, have always charitably and generously helped out in the past and we now humbly 

request for you to donate once again - especially during the auspicious month of Ramadhan. 
 

However small your donation may be, it will be immensely appreciated by all those who will use the Madrasah 

facilities in the future. You will earn their duas and more importantly, the Almighty will reward you all immensely. 
 

Please put donations in an envelope labelled as “Car Park Donation” and hand it in to your child’s class teacher or 

the madrasah office. 
 

If you would like to make a donation via the bank, please use the following details: 
 

Al Jamia Darul Quran 

Lloyd’s Bank 

Sort Code: 30-91-01 

Account Number: 01838578 

Reference: Car Park Donation 
 

Please contact any of the following persons before making a donation via the bank or if you have further 

questions/queries: 
 

   Mehboob Neki - 07970 050036 

   Mawlana Ilyas Koya - 07828 042205 
 

Shukran.  

Darul Quran Madrasah Management Committee. 

 


